
Fall is here and we have many exciting
things happening! Our student
council, overseen by Mrs. DeMeyer
and Mrs. Kenaga, are leading our
school in naming our mascot. We will
reveal the name during our end of
quarter 1 school-wide celebration.
We are planning and preparing a
variety of opportunities for our
families to be partners with us. We
look forward to meeting with you at
conferences and engaging with you at
our special events. Please check out
our Special Events Calendar under
"Reading Suggestions." 
I have enjoyed seeing volunteers in
our classrooms. Please know you are
so important to us! We appreciate
you! If you are interested in
volunteering, please contact your
child's teacher. I also encourage you
to attend our upcoming PTO meeting
on October 11th @3:30 p.m..
Dr. Moore

10/12 - End of Quarter 1

10/13 - Picture Day 

10/17 & 10/18 - Conferences

10/21-10/24 Fall Break 

10/31 - Fall Parties 

A MESSAGE FROM 
DR. MOORE READING SUGGESTIONS

IMPORTANT
DATES TO KNOW
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Click here to view our Special Events
Calendar

Click here to apply to work at our
school - We are HIRING Instructional
Assistants! 

P: 219-778-2018                                       
E: pamelamoore@npusc.k12.in.us

Principal: 
Pamela S. Moore, Ph.D.                           

https://www.canva.com/design/DAFL8HJNsb0/NVeL2xbnNmFFvtv-NfAMxQ/view?utm_content=DAFL8HJNsb0&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=sharebutton
https://www.applitrack.com/npusc/onlineapp/


WHAT IS HAPPENING AROUND ROLLING PRAIRIE?
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Did you Know -we have a trail located on
our school grounds? We also have a

butterfly garden! Larry Cadwell, from the
Rolling Prairie Conservation Club, led me
on a tour of our beautiful campus. All you
need to bring with you to explore is YOU!

QR codes are located on signs that provide
information about each area. I encourage

you to visit our campus and enjoy its
beauty. 

To learn more about the Rolling Prairie
Conservation Club, please join their

Facebook page. Meetings open to all: 2nd
Thursday of each month 6:30pm CST at
the VFW on Byron Road in Rolling Prairie.

Membership Dues: $10 annual
Current club projects include Rolling Prairie

conservation efforts, natural resource
education, and our conservation trail

project.
 



GET TO KNOW US
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5th grade team
(left to right)
Mrs. Piesyk

Mrs. Bachmann
Mrs. Karczewski

 
 

1st Grade Team
(left to right)

Miss Serry
Mrs. Wolfe

Mrs. Kirkham
 
 

3rd Grade Team
(left to right)

Mrs. Hernandez
Mrs. Eldridge

Mrs. Kleist
 
 



October PTO Meeting- Tuesday, October
11th @3:30 in the Rolling Prairie Library

Click Here to like our Facebook page
Rolling Prairie PTO-Home Of The
Bulldogs

Our school practiced a bus
evacuation drill with the help of the
NPUSC Transportation Department. 

FAMILY FRIENDLY
SCHOOL

SCHOOL SAFETY

PARENT TEACHER
ORGANIZATION [PTO] NEWS
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Rolling Prairie Elementary will be pursuing a
Family Friendly School Designation.
The Indiana Department of Education (IDOE)
Family Friendly Schools Designation is a
state recognition program for schools that
excel in engaging families and communities
in their children’s education. The purpose of
the program is to focus on addressing the
academic, physical, emotional, and social
needs of students while providing necessary
resources and fostering the active
involvement of families through schools and
the community. During the next few months,
we will be reaching out to a variety of
stakeholders (staff, students, and families)
to gather input on how our school can
continuing growing and improving. 

https://www.facebook.com/RollingPrairiePTO

